

## BULLETIN

JANUARY 9, 1979

Anxiety in a man's heart weighs him down, but a good word makes him glad .
--Prov. 12:25

ACCOUNTS: SAVE DOLLARS \$\$\$\$

Accounts paid by Friday, Jan. 19, will have the 6% carrying charge reversed.

BOOKS - The purchase of books at the College Bookstore is on a cash basis. Only exceptions are those whose total account is covered by aid awards or who have a credit balance.

FOREIGN STUDENTS: All foreign students on campus who hold F-1 Visas are required to port their addresses at any U.S. Post Uffice during the month of January.

ADMINISTRATION OF EARLY CHILDHOOD EDUCATION Tues. evening class, meet in H-105 (6:30 9:00 p.m.)

POTENTIAL SUMMER CHRISTIAN ED.INTERNS Pastor DENNIS SUNDERLAND, of Walla Walla
First Assembly of God will be on campus to
interview for potential summer Christian
Education interns on the morning of Jan.
10th. Appointments can be made in the
Registrar's office in Bronson Hall.

SCHOOL OF PRAYER - N.C. is participating in the School of Prayer that will be coming to Seattle, Feb. 2,3. Sign up in the Registrar's Office. Cost to students is \$10 (½ regular charge). The seminar is Fri. Feb. 2 from 7 to 9:45 p.m. and all day Sat. Feb. 3 - 9:30-4:45. The importance of prayer in relation to the nature of the Christian life and Christian Service can not be overemphasized. The seminar is intended to help the students cultivate the art of prayin their personal lives.

WHAT IS A MISSIONARY FOOD FAIR?

Exquisite Cuisine Exotic Atmosphere Entertainment



Travel around the world while you eat.

South America, Sweden, Africa, Mexico,
Japan, Fiji, and Yugoslavia.

The stimulating and Dramatic story, "Through Gates of Splendor" will be shown.

Also ministering to us will be the Drama Group ACTS.

Plan NOW to come and see; Sat., Jan. 13th. 7:00 p.m. to 10:00 pm

EVANGELISM MIG - Share the Love of Christ at Seattle Center, Fri. from 6:30 p.m. - 10:30 p.m. Meet in the SUB. at 6:30. This will be a regular weekly outreach. Any questions contact Miles Neal, GB-111 or Dave Larson, GB-210.

WOM SUMMER INTERNSHIP - If you are interested in Summer Internship and do not have an application, see any WOM Officer. If you have an application remember they are due Jan. 19. Turn in completed application to the WOM Box in the Admin. Bldg or give to any WOM Officer.

KIDS MIG - This is the week for our group to put on the service at the Children's Orthopedic Hospital. Meet in Guy-Perks Lounge at 8:30 on Sunday morning. See you there!

TIME TO PRAY. A special time of prayer for our missionaries and also for our Spiritual Emphasis with a missions emphasis. Come to the SUB Chapel at 8:00 p.m., Tues., and 3:00 p.m. Thurs. Come and be a partner with our missionaries in prayer.

(Missions MIG prayer meeting will not be held during Spiritual Emphasis Week.)

<u>PICTURES</u> - Color retakes of the registration pictures are now available from Mr. Gustafson.

PEN PAL: Prisoners need to communicate too.

If you would be interested in writing to a prisoner twice monthly, contact Roger Trinkle (Box GB-108 or Keith Kidwell Box 856. This could be a real ministry and a great chance to witness by mail.

TAPPROOT THEATER - When? Jan. 9, 1979
Place? Learning Center, N.C. Time?
7:00 & 8:30 (2 performances) Cost? \$.50

The Tapproot Theater will be presenting The Old Time, Hard Testament Revue and Non-Prophet Show. This drama presentation takes a light-hearted look at the dilemmas of several Old Testament characters and casts light on our own present-day problems of obedience to God's will.

THE SPEECH TEAM will participate in the first tournament of the season at Seattle Pacific University on Jan. 12th and 13th. ALL TEAM MEMBERS SEE MR. FRENCH NOW!

INTRAMURAL BASKETBALL - Sign-up sheets will be up in the men's dorm for on campus students and in the SUB for off campus students. Captains will be selected for each team and a draft will be held on Tues., Jan. 16th.

INTRAMURAL BOWLING - Any students interested in Intramural Bowling meet with Coach Kinney after Chapel on Wed., Jan. 10th. Open for guys and girls.

HELP NEEDED: ...in the Cafeteria...Monday, Wednesday & Friday... during breakfast and noon lunch. Please contact Roberta Gustafson immediately if interested....

FALL QUARTER PAPERS AND EXAMS:

For MRs. Clark's - collect them in front of her office in the Out Basket. The deadline to pick them up is Wed. Jan. 10th. They will be disposed of after that date

For Biology - collect outside E-1, as soon as possible.

GIRLS!!! We will be needing help on decorations for the Parents Week-end Banquet, Jan 20. If you are interested in helping, please contact Linda McGuire, Box 745, Ph: 641-6401, or Tami Taylor, GP-106.

NEEDED: People who are willing to help with drawing and painting posters for the WOM Food Fair this Sat. night. Anyone willing to help set-up, paint, draw, etc., contact Lori Killingbeck in GP-519. We would appreciate your help. Thank-you.

FOR SALE: Three-piece End table set in contemporary styling in fine condition.(2 end tables and 1 coffee table. Best Offer. See Mrs. Shirley Clark.

MISSING: Macrame hanger and fern from the Music Center. If found, see Mrs. Hodd.